
Beyond the Pandemic: Update on Recent Activity at
the Department of Labor and Guidance on Moving
Forward for Construction Companies

Spencer Fane attorney Helen Holden will present a webinar for the Association of the
Wall and Ceiling Industry (AWCI) discussing recent Department of Labor (DOL)
guidance.

Helen’s presentation will cover common compliance questions under the Families
First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA), how to avoid misuse of the leave required
under the FFCRA, and avoiding compliance issues under both state and federal
wage and hour law.

Date/Time: Thursday, September 24 | 11:00 am MST
Format: Virtual Webinar
Registration Fee: Free

To learn more and register, please click here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/helen-holden/
https://www.arizonawallandceiling.com/event-3968846?CalendarViewType=1&SelectedDate=9/4/2020

